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From: Guggenhime, Richard (Perkins Coie) <RGuggenhime@perkinscoie.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 8:57 AM
To: Chan, Connie (BOS) <connie.chan@sfgov.org>; Hsieh, Frances (BOS) <frances.hsieh@sfgov.org>;
Mandelman, Rafael (BOS) <rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org>; Ho, Calvin (BOS) <calvin.ho@sfgov.org>;
Safai, Ahsha (BOS) <ahsha.safai@sfgov.org>; Barnes, Bill (BOS) <bill.barnes@sfgov.org>
Cc: Judy Guggenhime (jguggenhime@gmail.com) <jguggenhime@gmail.com>; Richard Guggenhime
<Guggenhime@gmail.com>
Subject: Members of the Budget and Finance Committee
Importance: High
 

 

      Dear Supervisor Chan, Supervisor
Mandelman and Supervisor Safai:
 
I hope this email finds you well.
 
I  am sending this to you on behalf of my wife,
Judy Guggenhime. Judy is a Lifetime Director
for the San Francisco General Hospital
Foundation (SFGHF), I am writing to urge your
support for the authorization of the lease
extension for SFGHF’s office space - currently
located at 2789 25th Street. As you know, you
will be considering this item during a vote at
the Budget and Finance Committee on
Wednesday, November 1st, 2023. This
agreement, meticulously negotiated by the
City's Real Estate Division, the Department of
Public Health, the Office of the City Attorney,
and SFGHF, has received unanimous
endorsement from the SF Health Commission
on November 1, 2022.
 
This decision holds immense significance, not
just for our Foundation but also for the vital



services provided by the Zuckerberg San
Francisco General Hospital (ZSFG) community.
ZSFG plays a crucial role, offering essential
inpatient and outpatient healthcare services,
as well as trauma care, regardless of
socioeconomic status. By approving this lease
extension, you would ensure that the hospital
continues to receive all available funds from
the Foundation. Since 1993, SFGHF has raised
approximately $250 million through public and
private donations, directly benefiting ZSFG.
These funds have been instrumental in
addressing the city’s most pressing health and
social issues, exemplifying our commitment to
the well-being of our community.
 
Over the next five years, SFGHF plans to raise
an additional $250 million for ZSFG’s capital
and programmatic needs. These funds will
significantly impact the City’s health network,
reinforcing our dedication to compassion,
health equity, and excellence in healthcare.
 
I urge you to support this resolution, affirming
our shared commitment to the success of ZSFG
and the values that define our community.
Your positive vote will ensure that ZSFG
continues to provide high-quality care to those
who need it most.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
 Rich Guggenhime
 
Richard Guggenhime | Perkins Coie LLP
Senior Counsel
505 Howard Street, Suite 1000
San Francisco, CA  94105-3204
D. +1.415.344.7034
F. +1.415.344.7050
E. RGuggenhime@perkinscoie.com
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From: Hsieh, Frances (BOS)
To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Subject: FW: SFGHF Lease Extension
Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 8:59:01 AM

For item 11.
 

From: Candace Sue <candacesue@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 6:20 AM
To: Chan, Connie (BOS) <connie.chan@sfgov.org>
Cc: Hsieh, Frances (BOS) <frances.hsieh@sfgov.org>
Subject: SFGHF Lease Extension
 

 

Dear Supervisor Chan,
 
Nice to see you ever so briefly the other week. I hope this email finds you well.
 
As a San Francisco General Hospital Foundation (SFGHF) Board Member and
Chair of the External Relations Committee, I am writing to urge your support for
the authorization of the lease extension for SFGHF’s office space - currently
located at 2789 25th Street. As you know, you will be considering this item
during a vote at the Budget and Finance Committee on Wednesday,
November 1st, 2023. This agreement, meticulously negotiated by the City's
Real Estate Division, the Department of Public Health, the Office of the City
Attorney, and SFGHF, has received unanimous endorsement from the SF
Health Commission on November 1, 2022.
 
This decision holds immense significance, not just for our Foundation but also
for the vital services provided by the Zuckerberg San Francisco General
Hospital (ZSFG) community. ZSFG plays a crucial role, offering essential
inpatient and outpatient healthcare services, as well as trauma care,
regardless of socioeconomic status. By approving this lease extension, you
would ensure that the hospital continues to receive all available funds from
the Foundation. Since 1993, SFGHF has raised approximately $250 million
through public and private donations, directly benefiting ZSFG. These funds
have been instrumental in addressing the city’s most pressing health and
social issues, exemplifying our commitment to the well-being of our
community.
 
Over the next five years, SFGHF plans to raise an additional $250 million for
ZSFG’s capital and programmatic needs. These funds will significantly impact
the City’s health network, reinforcing our dedication to compassion, health
equity, and excellence in healthcare to the people of San Francisco.



 
I urge you to support this resolution, affirming our shared commitment to the
success of ZSFG and the values that define our community. Your positive vote
will ensure that ZSFG continues to provide high-quality care to those who need
it most.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Candace A. Sue
Board Member, San Francisco General Hospital Foundation 
 


